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SR 693 (Pasadena Ave) Repaving from Matthews Rd/Shore Dr. to Central Ave. 440254-2-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Repaving and

Business Access
Transit (BAT)
lane

Phase Completed
Limits from north of

Matthews
Rd/Shore Dr. to
south of Central
Ave.

Project Start Fall 2021
City South Pasadena

St. Petersburg
County Pinellas
Road Pasadena Ave

SR 693
Construction
Cost

$1.6 millon

Estimated
Completion

Spring 2022

Contractor Preferred
Materials, Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Matt Kappler
  727-575-8300
  matthew.kappler@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  kristen.carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities associated with this project were
completed on May 15, 2022.

This project will repave Pasadena Ave. and add a Business Access
Transit (BAT) lane for bus rapid transit. 

Construction activities are anticipated to begin in the fall of 2021
and be complete in the Spring of 2022.


